
        

                              
 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
HEAD LICE 
I am writing to advise you to check your child’s hair as cases of head lice have been reported in 
his/her class.  Please check your child’s hair on a regular basis, (this is an ongoing problem in all 
areas of the country), at least once a week would be a good idea.  If using the “wet combing” 
method please make sure this is carried out every 3 days until no more lice are found on two 
consecutive occasions.  Thank you for your help. 
  
Mrs Wheatley 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 

 
 

 

Bishop King CE Primary School 
Kingsway 
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01522 880094 
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www.bishopking.org.uk 

 
    Dream big. Love God. Live well. 
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